
 
 

Reception 2024 Open Days 
For Parents/Carers of children due to start school in 

September 2024 

  

  

 
 

Please click HERE to make a booking  
 

Please contact the school office if the above dates are not convenient, 

we will try our best to arrange an alternative visit time for you. 

 
At Hopping Hill Primary School, we are fully  

committed to providing an environment where  

pupils are happy, hardworking and healthy and, through 

support and challenge, fulfil their true potential.  

 

It is our aim to develop the well-rounded child who is  

confident, resilient, motivated and prepared to adapt for 

the ever changing world we are living in.  

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT 

01604 751625 

Www.hoppinghillprimary.co.uk 

Thursday 19th October 

9:30am  

10:45am  

1:30pm 

Wednesday 8th November 

9:30am  

10:45am  

1:30pm  

https://forms.office.com/e/ThAK24ufMf

